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DKG Literacy Projects 2017-2018 and 2018-2019
DKG’s Executive Committee approved three great literacy projects for the 2017-2018 and the 2018-2019 school years.   These three projects will touch students all over the world.

1.  DKG will support “AK on the GO” by supplying gently used or new paperback books for all grade levels.  These books will be distributed to reading stations located at the Ted Stevens International Airport this summer.   During the next school year, in addition to the Anchorage effort, donations may be made to chapter committees in Ketchikan and Fairbanks.  Contact Marie Smith at maries@gci.net for information regarding Anchorage book donations for this summer.

2.  The second literacy project involves funding literacy bags for immigrants receiving support from Catholic Social Services.  The  Refugee Assistance and Immigrant Services (RAISS) Anchorage program will receive $200 for each of the two years.  Along with providing funding for the literacy bags next year, DKG volunteers will be recruited to assist in English language acquisition with immigrants during the 2018-2019 school year.

3.  The third project provides two years of tuition for a student in Burkina Faso at a cost of $300 per year.  The name of this literacy project is the “Boaz Operation”.

Literacy Project Progress Report- September 2018
1. Erin Kirkland from AK on the Go received a deposit from DKG of approximately 1,000 books during the 2018 summer.   These books were placed in Read on the Fly reading stations at the Ted Stevens Airport.   A second deposit of over 2,000 books is ready for the upcoming holiday youth travelers.  These books have been sorted and DKG labels have been placed in each book identifying the book as a gift from DKG. 

DKG has not yet supplied reading stations in Fairbanks.  It is my understanding that Ketchican has been involved in supporting this effort.  

2.  The second DKG literacy project distributed $200 to the Refugee Assistance and Immigrant Services for literacy bags to be used at Catholic Social Service Center.   RAIS has changed their program and will not be using literacy bags, but will be using language.

The funding for the 2018-2019 school year has been requested but has not been distributed yet.

3.  The third DKG project called BOAZ OPERATION provided school tuition, a school uniform and a weekly meal for one child.  This was funded in the amount of $300 for 2018-2019 school-year.

The 2018-2019 funding has been requested for the BOAZ OPERATION but  has not yet been distributed.

